ΥΠΟΥΡΓΕΙΟ ΠΑΙΔΕΙΑΣ ΚΑΙ ΠΟΛΙΤΙΣΜΟΥ ΔΙΕΥΘΥΝΣΗ ΜΕΣΗΣ ΕΚΠΑΙΔΕΥΣΗΣ ΚΡΑΤΙΚΑ ΙΝΣΤΙΤΟΥΤΑ ΕΠΙΜΟΡΦΩΣΗΣ

	ΕΣ ΕΝΙΑΙΕΣ ΓΡΑΠΊ ΧΟΛΙΚΗ ΧΡΟΝΙΑ:			
Μάθημα: Αγγλικά	Επίπεδο: Ε1 Ενη	λίκων	Διάρκεια: 2 ώρε ς	5
Ημερομηνία: 30 Μαΐου 2014	Υπογραφή Καθηγητή:		Βαθμός:	
ΟΝΟΜΑΤΕΠΩΝΥΜΟ ΜΑΘΗΤΙ	Η/ΤΡΙΑΣ:			
ΤΟ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΤΙΚ	(Ο ΔΟΚΙΜΙΟ ΑΠΟΤ	EΛΕΙΤΑΙ A	ΔΠΟ ΕΠΤΑ (7) ΣΕ	ΕΛΙΔΕΣ
PART I: COMPOSITION				(20 MARKS)
Write a composition of about	120 words on ONE	of the foll	owing topics.	
 The worst holiday of my life. My favourite season. 				

PART II: READING COMPREHENSION

(20 MARKS)

Read the following text carefully and do ALL the exercises that follow.

Cristiano Ronaldo dos Santos Aveiro was born in 1985. He is widely regarded as one of the best players in the world. The legendary Dutch genius Johan Cruyff said he's one of the best ever. Ronaldo became a soccer superstar playing English team Manchester



United, Spain's Real Madrid and for Portugal. He plays in midfield, from where he regularly scores spectacular goals.

Ronaldo started kicking a ball around when he was three. His skill was obvious then and by ten years old, two of Portugal's top clubs wanted to sign him. He joined Sporting Lisbon and became the only player in their history to play for the Under-16, Under-17, Under-18, B team and first-team within one season. His skills soon attracted Europe's big teams.

Manchester United decided Ronaldo was the perfect replacement for David Beckham and signed him in 2003. He set the English Premier League alight in his time there with his silky skills, and helped the team win nine trophies, including the UEFA Champions League. He also picked up the FIFA World Player of the Year award in 2008.

In 2009, Ronaldo joined his boyhood heroes Real Madrid and became the most expensive footballer in history. His transfer fee was over \$131 million. He broke Real's scoring record in his second season, with 53 goals in all competitions. He bettered that in 2011-12, netting 60 times to help Real win Spain's La Liga. In 2012, Diego Maradona said Ronaldo was "the best player on the planet."

Adapted from: (http://busyteacher.org) written by user lulolosa

A. Choose the best answer a, b, c or d according to the text.

 $(5 \times 2 = 10 \text{ marks})$

- 1. When did Ronaldo become a soccer superstar? (par.1)
 - a. While playing for Manchester United, Real Madrid and Portugal.
 - **b.** While playing for Sporting Lisbon, Arsenal, Portugal.
 - **c.** While playing for Manchester United, Portugal and Lisbon.
 - d. While playing for Liverpool, Real Madrid and Spain.

 3. Who did Ronaldo replace in Mana. a. Diego Maradona. b. Portugal's best player. c. David Beckham. d. La Liga. 	chester United? (par.3)					
 4. How much was his transfer fee to a. over \$131 million. b. less than \$131 million. c. more than \$132 million. d. \$131 million. 	Real Madrid? (par.4)					
 5. What was Diego Maradona's opinion about Ronaldo in 2012? (par.4) a. He was one of the worst players on the planet. b. He was the best player on the planet. c. He was one of the best players on the planet. d. He was the most expensive player on the planet. 						
B. Complete the following senten	ces with ONE word acco	ording to the text. (5 x 2 = 10 marks)				
1. He started	a ball when he was 3	3.				
2. Ronaldo helped Manchester Unit	ed	nine trophies.				
3. Real Madrid's players were his _	H	neroes.				
4. He broke Real's scoring record ir	n his	season.				
5. He bettered that in 2011-12, netti Spain's La Liga.	ng 60	to help Real win				
PART III: USE OF ENGLISH		(50 MARKS)				
A. Choose the correct answer to	complete the sentences.	(10 x 1 = 10 marks)				
1. Michael usually work a	at 6 pm every day.					
a. finish b. finishes	c. is going to finish					
	3					

2. What did his skills attract? (par.2)a. The legendary Dutch genius Johan Cruyff.b. Europe's big teams.

d. Two of Portugal's top clubs.

c. Santos Aveiro.

2.	. Where is	coat?		
	a. she	b. you	c. my	
3.	he hav	ve lunch at twelve	?	
	a. Does	b. Do	c. Is	
4.	He hasn't got	money in	his pocket.	
	a. any	b. no	c. some	
5.	My sister	make an appl	e pie.	
	a. are going to	b. going to	c. is going to	
6.	The girls	in the garden.		
	a. was not	b. were not	c. did not	
7.	Maria has	books on her	desk.	
	a. lot	b. a lot	c. a lot of	
8.	We are students.	Here are	books.	
	a. your	b. our	c. their	
9.	This shirt is dirty.	You w	/ear it.	
	a. must	b. can't	c. don't	
10.	Did the policema	n your	car?	
	a. stopped	b. stop	c. stops	
В	. Choose the cor	rect form of the	verb to complete the sentenc (ces. 10 x 2 = 20 marks)
1.	. Where does Johi	າ	?	
	a. lives	b. live	c. living	
2.	He	the	e answer to the problem.	
	a. knew	b. knowed	c. know	

3. Mary and Adam		at their grandfathe	r's house yesterday.
a. were	b. was	c. is	
4. They	tea	chers. They are drivers.	
a. aren't	b. are	c. isn't	
5. David	Er	nglish at school.	
a. studies	b. study	c. studys	
6. Does your sister		darwing?	
a. likes	b. like	c. liked	
7. Peter	ve	ry late at the party.	
a. came	b. come	c. comes	
8. Helen usually		very hard.	
a. works	b. work	c. worked	
9. My husband		work on the computer	tonight.
a. are going to	b. going to	c. is going to	
10. l	to partie	es.	
a. love going	b. love go	c. loves going	
		o that it has a similar me orackets. Do not change	
1. My best friend liv	es in England, not ir	n Cyprus.	(doesn't)
My best friend		in Cyprus.	
2. David couldn't re	member all his word	ls.	(some)
David		of his words.	
3. This bag belongs	s to Susan.		(is)
This		bag.	
4. There is nothing	in the box.		(anything)
There		in the box.	

5	5. I lost my mobi	le phone.				(can't)
	I		my	mobile phone.		
D.	Choose the co	rrect answer a,	b, or c to co	omplete the pas	sage.	(10 x 1 = 10 marks)
			EART	H DAY		
	On April 22nd v	ve celebrate Ear	th Day. (1)		planet,	as you know, is full of
	life: we share	e it (2)		animals and	plants.	Our planet is (3)
						do much to
						are destroying nature.
						and create pollution.
				changin		
						o (9)
						ater and to plant new
						protect ourselves.
	tices. Writeri W	re take care (1	o)	the pla	not wo	protect ourserves.
		Adapted	l from: (http://	/busyteacher.org	g) writter	n by user elcirita.
1.	a. His	b. Our	•			
2. 3.	a. with a. much	b. by b. little	c. more c. very			
3. 4.	a. do	b. doesn't	-			
5.	a. more	b. many	c. less			
6.	a. on	b. into	c. out			
7.	a. is	b. are				
8. 9.	a. their					
10.	a. stoppeda. of	b. stop b. for	c. stops c. at			
F	PART IV: VOC	ABULARY				(10 MARKS)
A	A. Complete the	e gaps with the	correct forn	n of the words i	in brack	tets. (5 x 1 = 5 marks)
١	Near the main ro	oad there was a	restaurant. W	/e sometimes w	ent there	e for dinner because
t	he food was nic	e. In front of the	restaurant th	ere was a (1.be	auty)	
g	garden. The (2.	own)	like	d to tell stories. (One eve	ning he told me
ç	stories about his	(3. child)		when he used	to plav v	vith other children

near a lake.	. He also war	nted to tell me	e about my fu	iture but we r	moved to (4.	other)	
house and we were able to cook for (5. selves)							
We never w	We never went back, so I never learnt about my future.						
B. Use the words in the box to complete the sentences below. There are two extra words which you don't have to use. (5 x 1 = 5 marks							
cousin	busy	cooker	sister	lamp	happy	husband	
1. He's got a on his desk.							
2. I met my in Paris and we fell in love.							
3. John's always and doesn't have much free time.							
4. My aunt has a daughter, my				Paulina.			

GOOD LUCK!

5. In my kitchen, the _____ is next to the fridge.